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Priority 

(H/M/L )
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M New Red Tees Red stakes should be installed to indicate the 

new red tee locacations, as per G. Cooke 

report.  This would allow players to enter scores 

to help validate/determine those holes for the 

Red-Gold Hybrid tee combination.

J. France & G. Hobin Sept. 20 May 1/22 Oct. 15/21 B. Hudson/D. McLeay C Red stakes for the new reccomended locations will be installed in the spring 2022 prior to the 

opening of the course. As of Oct. 15 all Red stakes were moved to new locations. A note has been 

sent out to the membership with new yardages for each hole. 

L Damaged trees. Several trees have lost branches this season. 

An example is the tree on the R/H edge of the 

17th fairway (at the 150 marker). Can these 

trees be saved?

J. France Sept. 20 Dec. 31/21 Dec. 23/21 B. Hudson C Trees will be examined in the fall/winter during the tree cutting program to determine their 

status and if they can be saved without impacting the safety of players and employees.  The 

Greens staff have been making every effort to save trees around the course by whatever action is 

necessary and in consultation with an arborist. The MGC Tree Policy states:  

 

"Trees that are a potential hazard or impact safety including sight lines will be trimmed or 

removed." and

 

“Every effort will be made to preserve trees of strategic importance to the course layout however 

those that interfere with play due to overgrowth will be trimmed.”

M The three, non-red 

tee, 

recommendations in 

the G. Cooke report.  

There were three recommendations in the G. 

Cooke report regarding the Gold and White tee 

boxes on hole10, the 8th tee box and two 

evergreen trees on the 4th. Will these 

recommendations be implemented?

J. France Sept. 20 Oct. 15/21 Oct. 12/21 D. McLeay C  The greens committee supports these three recommendations and proposes that the issue of 

making the Gold tee on 10 a par 5 be referred to the playing committee. The  Playing Committee 

also supported all  recommendations and submitted them to the Board.  At the Oct. 12 Board 

meeting the recommendations were approved.  An update will be provided to the members 

reflecting the Borad's decisions on these three recommendationsrecommendations as part of their 

Decision Record. . 
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